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Re: Q: Pre-1517 representations of Spanish royal
ceremonies

Marisa Costa

Dear Luis,
I've just read you email, and I think that it could be of some interest to
you to get in contact with Roser Salicrú, a Catalonian researcher affiliated
to the Milà Fontanals, from CSIC, in Barcelona. I know that she was working
on that interesting subject of your dissertation, at least between
2005-2006, and had by the time some students making their research on the
very same subject. last year, I think, they participated on a conference
somewhere in Italy exclusively dedicated on the Royal ceremonies and
entrances, etc.
Do you speak Spanish? I feel less at easy writing in English. If you have
any interest, I could give you further information on the subject, regarding
bibliography not only from Spain but also from Portugal. If you are a
Spanish reader, I suppose that Portuguese texts won't be so difficult to
read.
I am a Portuguese researcher dedicated to medieval studies, and your
dissertation seems to me a quite useful work.
Best wishes.
Marisa Costa
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